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Regional Housing

From: SUSAN HORN <

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 8:06 AM

To: Regional Housing

Subject: Increased housing density

I am opposed to the increase of density that is now being proposed. It should remain at the amount already approved 

for 2029. Our areas cannot handle the increase on infrastructure that the 1.2 million new homes statewide would bring 

about. Our canyon roads cannot handle the volume we have now. The whole westside is in gridlock and the traffic 

pattern lines are getting more and more blurred. Our public services including police and utilities are already taxed to 

the limit. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Horn 

Beverly Hills Post Office 90210 

 

Sent from my iPad   




